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“Join the 8th Edition of Pariksha Pe Charcha 2025: An Opportunity to Interact with
the Hon’ble Prime Minister of India”

Dear Students and Parents,
Greetings from Indian School Sur!
We are delighted to inform you about the 8th Edition of Pariksha Pe Charcha (PPC)
2025, a unique interactive program of the Hon'ble Prime Minister of India with
students, teachers, and parents. The event is scheduled to be held in January 2025 in
New Delhi, India.
As part of this program, for selecting participants to be featured in Pariksha Pe Charcha
2025 an online MCQ competition is being conducted for students of Classes VI to X1I,
teachers, and parents. The competition will take place on the MyGov portal
( https://innovateindial.mygov.in/ ) from 14th December 2024 to 14th January 2025.
Key Highlights:

e Eligibility: Students (Classes VI to XII), teachers, and parents.

 Participation Certificate: All participants will receive a certificate of

participation.

e Opportunity to Feature in PPC 2025: Selected participants will have the chance
to interact directly with the Hon’ble Prime Minister during the program.

e Submit Your Questions: Participants can frame and submit their questions to be
addressed to the Hon'ble Prime Minister. Shortlisted questions by NCERT may
feature in the program.

We encourage all students, teachers, and parents to actively participate in this
prestigious competition. This is a wonderful opportunity to showcase your creativity
and engage in a meaningful dialogue with the Hon’ble Prime Minister.

Let us come together and make Indian School Sur proud by ensuring enthusiastic
participation in this national initiative.

Warm regards,
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Dr S Srinivasan

Principal
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